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County Board,

Please vote "NO" to Approving the land sale and agreements to make Yahara Hills Golf
Course a Landfill. This design has yet to be tested anywhere else so close to a densely
populated area so there are too many unknowns regarding the full impact to our quality of
life, health and safety, and property value. We have already unexpectedly had to tolerate
the ill-effects of the Rodefeld landfill for the past 5 years; we have 8 more to go. We have
been given zero reasons to believe this new landfill will be a better neighbor.

As mcfarland continues to expand, we are moving east towards this area. It will absolutely
impact how these spaces are used and our community.

Please vote “No”.

Jessika Kasten
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